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Kamay Ferry Wharf Project 
 

 
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment – Crown Lands have reviewed the 
proposal.  
 
No Crown land is contained within the project footprint, however two Crown land lots adjoin 
the project footprint, to the East. Lot 5113 DP 752015 and Lot 7045 DP 1026891 are both 
Crown Reserves. If the proposal requires the use of these Crown land lots in order to 
implement the Kamay ferry wharf proposal, the land will need to be acquired under the Land 
Acquisition (Just Terms Compensation) Act 1991 (LAJTC Act). 
 
Further information regarding Crown land and the LATJC Act is located at the following link:- 
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/lands/access/compulsory-acquisition. 
 
If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Kirstyn 
Goulding, Administration Customer Liaison Officer in Crown Lands, on 4920 5058 or at  
lands.ministerials@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Thank you 
 

 
Kirstyn Goulding 
Administration Customer Liaison Officer 
28/07/2021 
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